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November!  Is it really November?  Where has 
this year gone?  Just want you all to know that 
Christmas is officially 55 days awayéyikes! 
  
Thanks to everyone that came out and brought 
their kids for the Geneva Halloween Party.  I 
would say all in all it was a successful night!  
The kids painted pumpkins, played games, ate 
a little bit of food and pretty much had a       
free-for-all.  Thanks again for coming and   
supporting your club.   
 

We have a lot going on in the next couple of months at Geneva.  Along with prepping 
the Club for the holidays, we are gearing up for the all the holiday parties.  Here is what 
we have coming up and what you can look forward to: 
 
November 9th come out and enjoy jewelry from Kenda Kist ï she will be showcasing her 
latest designs and always has great jewelry for the holidays.  Now is your chance for 
some Christmas shopping!  Stop out between 6PM-9PM to check out her stuff.  Kenda is 
a Muscatine native and loves coming back to show off her jewelry.  Stop out if you can! 
 
On November 21st, the famous ñNight before Thanksgivingò we will be having Dueling 
Pianos for you all to enjoy!  This should be a spectacular night and we hope you can all 
make it out for some of the fun.  We will have some other surprises for you but are    
keeping those hush-hush for the time being.  Make a reservation and come out and  
enjoy! 
 
Donôt forget to make an early reservation for the Geneva Christmas Partyéwe have a 
great band this year for you all to enjoy.  If you havenôt heard Tim Stop, check him out 
here http://timstop.com/music/ You will not be disappointed.  This is going to be a 
night to remember, so get your table together now and give us a call.  More details to 
come. 
 
We do have some dates still available for your holiday parties.  Let me know what date 
you need and we will do our best to get you booked.  Our dates have filled up fast, so 
make sure you call soon.   
 
The holidays are fast approaching, so let Geneva be your escape and come out and enjoy 
your club.  I want to send a special thanks to all of the staff.  They all have done a      
tremendous job all year long and are getting geared up for the holiday season.  Thanks 
for all that you do. 
 
My final thanks go out to Mary Kay Peters, Pat Sheets and Marcia Leech.  They have 
been doing all of the d®cor here at Geneva for the last ten or so years and decided this 
year to pass the torch.  Thanks ladies for all that you have done for me ï I could not 
have done it without you and am forever grateful.  With that being said, the ladies have 
passed the d®cor torch to Jenny Conard.  I am excited to have Jenny on board and think 
she is doing a great job.  Thank you, Jenny for helping make     
Geneva beautiful!   
 
Kate and I cannot believe the year is almost over and that we now 
have an almost 7 year old and an almost 4 year old.  We are    
looking forward to the holidays with family and friends.  Enjoy 
your families, especially this time of year and with everything  
going on in this world.  Squeeze them tight and hold them close.   
 
Thanks and see you soon. 

Brian 
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Hello, all!  

I hope that everyone had a fantastic October. It was so great to see all of 

the kids enjoying themselves at the Halloween Bash. Itôs a really     

warming feeling to think that we get to take part in helping to create 

such great memories for the youth at Geneva. As a kid, I had my     

birthday parties here, my friends are still talking about how I had the 

best parties, ever! It is important to us that we give your kids the same 

feeling about the Geneva parties 15 years down the road. 

The Bourbon Experience evening was a huge hit. Thank you to the 

members that came out to enjoy it with us and a special ñthank youò to 

Seth Francis who always does a fabulous job on these events for us! 

November is here! What a month to look forward to. We will be hosting one of my all-time 

favorite events- Dueling Pianos! Come out on November 21st to kick off your Thanksgiving 

weekend festivities. It should be an evening filled with good company and great                  

memories. Enjoy this time with your family. I know that everyone gets busy in their lives but 

use this month to slow down and really remember what this holiday season is about. This is 

the first time in three years that I do not have to work on Thanksgiving, I am truly looking 

forward to sitting down with my family and enjoying the time I have with them.  The older I 

get, the faster my life seems to move. We all need a little reminder to sit back and enjoy the 

ride.  

        Molli Lippelgoes 
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The weather has finally calmed down after record rain fall the first part of October. We have been very 

busy mulching and blowing off the leaves the last couple of weeks.  So far this fall we have aerified the 

greens and Top-dressed twice. We are glad to see the holes have healed nicely. 

My plan is to sod the rough on the left side of #3 Green between the bunker and 

tree line. Thankfully, Jason Schillig will be helping us prepare the ground for 

sod. We also plan on winterizing the irrigation system on November 13th and 

14th. Throughout the winter, we will be working on removing the dead trees in 

the rough. Chalupa will also be cleaning out the drain tile on #16 next week. If 

you havenôt got to see the new clock next to the clubhouse, you must come and 

check it out.  It looks very nice and Jamie will be putting in a flower bed around 

it next Spring. Come out and golf while you still can.  The snow will be falling 

before we know it!   

        Don Hassel  
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We would like to wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving and safe travels from The Golf Shop 
Staff. Secondly, we would like to remind you that The Golf Shop will be open this fall and into the winter, 
so remember us when you are doing your Christmas shopping.   

 

Christmas Shopping 

ñThe Golf Shopò is a great place to take care of some holiday shopping. We have 
even been known to offer ideas for those hard to shop for golfers in your family. 
Stop in and sign up for the Santa wish list. This will help your family know what 
great gifts you have always wanted. If you canôt find an item in stock, we will find 
it for you! Gift cards and certificates are always a great way to fill any golfers 
wish. We can set up for merchandise or lessons! 

 

Need gifts for the office? We can help with your corporate/
business gifts. We can logo shirts, bags, coffee cups, crystal; 
and almost anything else you can think of. 

 

Free Gift Wrapping- ñThe Golf Shopò always provides free gift 
wrapping on all items purchased. 

 

Free Delivery in Town- If you need your package delivered in town we 
will get it done for you! 

 

We Will Send for You- We will make arrangements to have your package sent by UPS or 
another carrier service that you suggest. 

 

Thank you to all of the golf chairs and committee members for your contributions of time and energy to 
make this yearôs golf events great.  We look forward to working with you next year.   

 

Do you have responsibility to order company logoed product? If you do and would like to 
get a second price, please give us a call. I know I can help with most of your companies 
needs and will give you the best possible price! We guarantee that you will save money! 
Give us a try. 

 

Example: Titleist ProV1x Golf Balls -12 doz Internet price $51.00 per doz / The Golf Shop price $47.00 
per doz 

 

See you in The Golf Shop, 

Steve 
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